VETO MESSAGE - No. 270

TO THE SENATE:

I am returning herewith, without my approval, the following bill:
Senate Bill Number 4632, entitled:

"AN ACT to amend the county law, in relation to the full-time status
of the district attorney of Hamilton county"”

NOT APPROVED

This bill would change the status of the district attorney of Hamilton
county from part-time to full-time. This statutory change would require
the state to pay the difference in salary for such position and as such,
should be discussed in the context of the budget.

The bill is disapproved. (signed) ANDREW M. CUOMO




